
Acknowledgement	of	Receipt	of	Sponsorship	From	YLSRC:	
	
Hello,	Ian,		
	
Corazón	received	a	check	from	Yorba	Linda	Sunrise	Rotary	Club	in	the	
amount	of	$7,346.66	for	the	Septic	Tank	Grant	last	year	that	was	deposited	
on	9/14/18.	We	have	not	received	checks	specifically	for	the	Septic	Tank	
Grant	this	year.	We	received	several	checks	this	year	from	various	Orange	
County	rotary	clubs	and	foundations	this	year	towards	two	house	builds	
each	of	which	included	a	bathroom	with	septic	tank.	Please	let	me	know	if	
you	need	any	additional	information.	
	
Thank	you,	
	
--		
Jen	Hartmann	
accounting@corazon.org	
Corazón	
Donate	today!	
2001	E.	1st	St.,	Ste.	201	
Santa	Ana,	CA	92705	
www.corazon.org	
(714)547-0357	


